
    
  

 
  

 
 

 
    

   
      

 
 

         
 

 
 
 

Initial Program Approval for New Program Sponsors 
March 2019 

Overview of this Report 
This regular report of COA consists of recommendations made for the initial approval of 
professional preparation programs for institutions that have recently received approval as a new 
program sponsor.  Each time the Commission has approved a new program sponsor for 
provisional approval, the COA will consider the program approval for the institution. 

At this time, there are no new program proposals to be considered for approval by the COA. It is 
anticipated that there will be several scheduled at upcoming meetings. 
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